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Promotional Ceremony

A promotional ceremony for members who were promoted between February 20, 2021 and July
1, 2022, will be held as follows:

Members being promoted should arrive at [Jj hours.

The uniform of the day for members being promoted is Class "AA" for commissioned officers
and Class “A” for sergeants.

All members are invited to attend, as staffing allows.
Please note, pinners may only be a single family member or sworn officer.

To the qualifying members of promotion, you will receive a mailed invitation with both RSVP
and pinning instructions.
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WILLIAM SCOTT

Chief of Police
Per DN 20-150, all sworn & non-sworn members shall electronically acknowledge this Department document
in PowerDMS. Members whose duties are relevant to this document shall be held responsible for compliance.
Any questions regarding this policy should be made to sfpd.wriltendirectives@sfgov.org who will provide
additional information.

Safety with Respect





